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Agenda

Agenda Topics Moderator Minutes

Adopt the minutes of the February 28, 2022 call Frédéric 5

EclipseCon 2022 Frédéric 5

2022 IoT and Edge Developer and Adoption Survey Hassan 10

Internship program Frédéric 5

The Edge of Things — Publication on Medium Hassan 15

Attendees

Present
Robert Andres — Eurotech (alternate)
Caroline Buck — Bosch
Frédéric Desbiens — Eclipse Foundation
Hassan Jaber — Eclipse Foundation
Jens Reimann — Red Hat
Ishu Verma — Red Hat (marketing committee)
Giuliana Vidoni — Eurotech (marketing committee)

Absent
Marco Carrer — Eurotech
Anita Bunk — Bosch (marketing committee)

1. Adopt the minutes of the February 28, 2022 call
The committee approved the minutes unanimously.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q_U8xzT6JQXxapS52HzvmtYYaZeFI07h9fX0UsvZENo


2. EclipseCon 2022
Frédéric Desbiens informed the members of the committee that EclipseCon is going back to an
in-person format for 2022. The conference will take place in Ludwigsburg, Germany from
October 24 to October 27. Community Day will take place on the first day, as usual. Thursday
afternoon will be reserved for hackathons. There will be again an IoT and Edge track. The call
for papers is expected to open around mid-April.

3. 2022 IoT and Edge Developer and Adoption Survey
Hassan Jaber shared the latest details about the 2022 edition of the survey. It launched silently
on March 15 and active promotion will start in early April, to avoid creating confusion with the
Jakarta EE Developer survey. The IoT and Edge Developer and Adoption survey will run until
mid-June, with two separate reports published in the second half of the year.

4. Internship program
Frédéric Desbiens announced to the committee that no organization made financial
commitments regarding the internship program. If no funding is confirmed by the end of April,
the Foundation will not be able to hire an intern for the Fall 2022 semester.

Robert Andres stated that he is still working to secure a commitment from his organization, but
is unsure of the timeframe. Frédéric Desbiens confirmed that it could be possible to hire an
intern for the Winter 2023 semester if funding is secured by early September.

5. The Edge of Things — Publication on Medium
Hassan Jaber shared information about The Edge of Things, a publication of the Eclipse
Foundation on Medium.com.  The initiative was proposed by the steering committee of the
Edge Native working group. The name was chosen to build on the recognition of our
successful series of webinars.

Representatives from leader members of the Eclipse IoT working group are welcome to
propose content for the publication, which is focused on IoT and Edge Computing topics. To do
so, authors just need a free medium.com account.

Some of the content on Medium.com requires a paid subscription. This will not be a
requirement to access The Edge of Things.

https://medium.com/the-edge-of-things

